
 
 

Subject: Important Update – PCYC Hawkesbury gym and gymnastics opening 

  

Dear PCYC Hawkesbury Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to share some important news regarding the 
renovations at our facility. As you may know, we have been working diligently to enhance our club to 
provide an even better experience for all our members. 

 

Renovations Update: The renovations are progressing well, and we appreciate your patience during 
this process. However, due to unforeseen circumstances, we need to adjust our reopening date. The 
new start date for the gym and gymnastics facilities is March 4, 2024. 

We understand that this may be disappointing, but rest assured that the improvements will be worth 
the wait. Our team has been working tirelessly to create amazing new spaces for your recreation 
needs. 

 

What to Expect: When we reopen, you can look forward to: 

• 1000 sqm world class gymnastics space 

• 2 court stadium with best in class playing surface and climate control 

• New amenities added, along with the existing facilities refurbished 

• Upgraded foyer, kiosk and youth hub 

• Multipurpose activity spaces and meeting rooms 

 

Payments: Direct debits will be adjusted accordingly so you will not be charged for the membership 
period and classes that were scheduled to commence before 4 March. The first payment run will 
occur 28 February. Credit will be provided to those that have made upfront payment. 

 



 
Stay Connected: Follow us on our socials facebook.com/PCYCHawkesbury and 
instagram.com/pcychawkesbury for real-time updates and sneak peeks of the renovated spaces. 
We’ll be sharing behind-the-scenes photos and exciting details as we approach the opening date. 

 

Thank you for being part of the PCYC Hawkesbury community. We appreciate your understanding 
and support. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to our friendly staff on 02 
4505 5070 or hawkesnury@pcycnsw.org.au  

Looking forward to welcoming you to our improved facilities on March 4! 

 

Ps. If we happen to be ready sooner, we will be offering complimentary opportunities to experience 
the new facilities before classes officially start on 4 March. Stay tuned for further updates. 

 

Best regards, 

The PCYC Hawkesbury Team 
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